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Maya Frazier and Alexandra Pearsall Selected to AHLA 
Leadership Development Program
Maya Frazier and Alexandra Pearsall have been selected as participants in the Leadership Development Program (LDP) of 

the American Health Law Association (AHLA). Frazier was selected as a participant in the Health Information and 

Technology Practice Group, and Pearsall for the Labor and Employment Practice Group. The appointments are a one-year 

term, effective July 1. The LDP enlists member volunteers to shadow a Practice Group or Task Force Vice Chair, assist with 

specific tasks and projects, learn the ropes of AHLA, and perhaps become future AHLA leaders. Openings are handled 

through a call for leaders, with each PG and TF selecting up to three participants from applicants.
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